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Christmas lights switch on 
 
Ref:  FOI / 5900 
 

 
Information Request and Response by Lewes District Council 
 
 

1. Has or will your local authority have a Christmas lights switch on or 
similar event in October, November or December 2017? 

 
Lewes District Council has not had, nor will be having, a 
Christmas lights ‘switch on’ in 2017 

 
 


